
 

 

May 10, 2024 
 
REPORT TO THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 
Fellow Trustees,  
 
It is a pleasure to introduce myself and join you on the Board of Trustees. My name is Niki 
Boytchuk-Hale, and I have been elected by the student body to be a strong advocate and steady 
facilitator for our best interests. I graduated last spring 2023 with a Bachelor of Fine Art and 
nearing the completion of a Bachelor of Education. This fall, I will begin a research-based Master 
of Education in curriculum studies while I serve my term as Rector. 
 
During my five years at Queen’s, I have worked for the Alma Mater Society, Undergraduate 
Admissions, University Relations, and the Human Rights and Equity Office. I recently concluded 
my term as the Vice Chairperson of the AMS Board where I chaired the Governance Committee 
and was appointed to the Queen’s Journal Advisory Board.

https://agnes.queensu.ca/agnes-reimagined/
https://www.queensu.ca/grad-postdoc/professional-development/phd-community-initiative/overview
https://www.queensu.ca/alumni/events/quaa-awards-gala-2024


 
 
 
Platform | I am proud of my election campaign, which was informed by meetings with over 50 
student and University stakeholders. I have big plans that I know I cannot do all alone and will be 
hiring a student to work part-time hours to help bring this potential off the paper.   
 
• Communication: enhance the feedback loop between the Office of the Rector and students.  

 
Using my experience and passion for media, I will reignite the Rector social media platforms 
and expand into new avenues, like a regular column in our campus newspaper. I invite you all 
to follow me on Instagram, Facebook, or Twitter for frequent updates.  
 

• Wellbeing: improve the holistic safety of students.  
 

https://www.instagram.com/queensurector/
https://www.facebook.com/QueensuRector/
https://twitter.com/queensurector
https://www.queensu.ca/rector/sites/recwww/files/uploaded_files/Niki4Rector%20Campaign%20Platform.pdf
https://www.instagram.com/niki4rector

